
 

Tonight: Vicki MacDougall, TEXTING WHILE DRIVING – Partners’ Night 
Introduction: Rob Powell 

Vote of Thanks: Glenn Rowen 
Fellowship: Avril Pryor and Rhondda Purtell 

 
 

Future Programs:  

 

19 Nov; Social Night, 10 Pin Bowling  
      and Life Ed 5-minute Talk by Keith Bennett 
Fellowship: Glenn Rowen and Craig Saunders 
 

26 Nov; Life Education Van – visit – BBQ - salad 
$25. At Lynn’s Removal. Partners’ Night 
Check the Van and get a demonstration. Soft drinks, gold 
coin donation.  Numbers by 22 Nov 
December is Rotary’s Disease Prevention and 
Treatment Month 
3 Dec; AGM – Club Assembly, attend – have your say 
Fellowship: Trevor Schofield and Grant Schultz 
 

10 Dec; Climate Change Discussion, with UHS 
students. TBC 
Introduction: Avril Pryor 
Vote of Thanks: Trevor Schofield 
Fellowship: Issa Shalhoub and Leonie Smith 
 

17 Dec; Christmas Dinner at the Dunn Lewis 
Centre 
 

24 Dec; No Meeting 
 

31 Dec; No Meeting 
 

January is Rotary’s Awareness Month 
 

7 Jan; Breakfast meeting at ‘Ocean Vibe’, TBC 
 

14 Jan; Genelle and Tim Gregory Dinner 
 

21 Jan; back to normal meetings at DLC 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thank you to Simon Brown and his helpers (Ian Tibbles, Glenn Wran, John Payne and 
Stephen Hladio) for looking after the Highway Flag Poles. 

 
 

Thank You to the volunteers with the Dream Cricket, at the MPS, Wed 30 Oct 2019.  
Yvonne Young, Ed Zonneveldt, Dale Wilford, Rod Tucker,  

Kirra Dowling and partner Dean and Avril Pryor. 
 
 

Volunteers are needed to set-up the stage for the ‘Relay For Life’, Sat 23 November 2019 at 
7:00am, Civic Centre grounds, volunteers are also needed for the stage pull-down at 8:00am 

Sunday 24 Nov 2019. Names will be called for at the meeting. THANK YOU. 
 
 
 

Report on meeting of 29 October 2019 
 

Ian Tibbles welcomed members and guest Wendy Kilborn, Dale Wilford’s guest.  

President Steve Hladio shared with members the Charter of our Club and thanked Ian Tibbles for his 
work on restoring it.  
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 November is Rotary’s Foundation Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
Dues are OVERDUE 

17-18 Sun-
Mon 

Free Health Check for Men, 
Rural Van, at the Civic Centre 

19 Nov Tues Fireside Chat 

23 Nov Sat 
Relay for Life 
Jumping Castle and Stage set-
up 

23 Nov Sat Comedy Night at the Milton 
Theatre, $35 per person 

23 Nov Sat Drought event at Tallimba 
24 Nov Sun Stage Pull-down 

Dec  Christmas Trees Sale 
26 Jan Sun Jumping Castle, Australia Day 

6-7-8 
Mar 

2020 

Fri - 
Sun 

District Conference 
At Dunn Lewis Centre 
‘Roaring 20s’ 

7 March 
Sat 60th Club Anniversary 

Dinner at the Dunn Lewis 
Centre 

BIRTHDAYS:  
12 Nov; Simon Brown, 17 Nov; Liz Fondacaro, 18 Nov; Robin Cantrill.  

 

ANNIVERSARIES: None this week. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests  
to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

ed.zonneveldt@icloud.com  
BY 12 NOON ON MONDAY.  

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:ed.zonneveldt@icloud.com


Andrea Tucker informed members of the recent Business Community Network luncheon and how 
everyone had a great time.  Andrea and Ross are still working out the final figure for monies raised on the 
day, which will be over $3,000, well done and thank you Andrea. 

Almoner all well; Dick Crouch going well. 

PP Dale Wilford spoke on Tallimba and how it is proceeding.  One of the organisers for the event 
Wendy Kilborn spoke on the Drought relief and how people are able to assist through donations of 
water, care package, and putting items into a shoe box for a kid for Christmas.  Wendy has been quite 
overwhelmed with the donations and offers of help/assistance from people in the area.  

  
Guest Speakers Ian and Annette Stevens from the Milton Rural Fire Service (RFS) spoke on the RFS 
how the (RFS) operates in the various levels of command including Group 6 catering group.  Ian informed 
there are over 75,000 volunteers in NSW.   
Ian spoke on different areas of the RFS including how the RFS are working with Fire and Rescue NSW and 
the different types of vehicles that are used to fight fires.  Ian spoke on the two recent fires in the area 
informed members of there has been over 70 call outs for the Milton Crew in the last year.  Milton crew 
have been assisting in the other fires within NSW and Vic.   
Ian asked members to have a fire plan and keep their property cleaned up in case of a fire.  Ian stated that 
the RFS is hosting education days for the community to attend.  The Milton RFS are keen to be involved 
in community events.    

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 

 

Thank you, Avril Pryor for the Local Express article regarding  
the High School Captains. 

 
 

End of report 
 

Members who applied last week for their RSA: Clare Nyholm, Leonie Smith, Beck Cameron, Trevor Schofield, 
Glenn Wran, John Goggins, Stephen Hladio and Kirra Dowling. 
 

 
 

Our Club over the years has been and still is one of the biggest Clubs in our District, we are a fair, hard-working, 
democratic, progressive, vibrant Club, we enjoy what we do and we respect each other, let us work to keep it that way. 
Fun, Friendship, Fellowship and Service are the backbone of our Club and we always respect the diversity of gender, 
age, background, opinions and culture. 
In Rotary and in our Club, all members are equal and we should always apply the  

THE FOUR WAY TEST 
... of the things we think, say and do: 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 
2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIP? 
4. Will It be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 


